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  Friday 9th March 2021 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Fair Field PE kit 

 
Since the children returned following the first lockdown, children at Fair Field have been coming to 
school in their PE kit on the two days of the week they have PE.  We are sure you will agree that 
this has had many benefits, including increased activity time for PE and less lost items! Whilst there 
are some things that we will not miss about the pandemic, there are certainly some positive 
changes to come out of it and we feel this is one of them. Based on this we plan on making the 
arrangement permanent and, as such, we have been exploring different options for our PE kit as it 
very much now forms part of our uniform.  
 
We have consulted with families, staff and children and hope you like our new PE kit as much as we 
do. We think the children will look suitably smart and feel comfortable and proud to wear the new 
design. We are offering the PE kit for sale from today – with a current delivery time of 2/3 weeks – 
your child could be wearing it by May! There is no current obligation to purchase the new PE kit, 
which will not become a compulsory part of the uniform until September 2021.  Once the initial order 
is in, we will hold stock for you to buy directly from us.  
  
The PE kit comes as a set which includes the t shirt, 
shorts and bag. As children will be coming into school 
wearing their kit, they are encouraged to use the bag 
to carry their water bottle or any other items they need 
for school. They will also be able to use the bag to 
attend sporting competitions and school trips.  There 
is also a separate tracksuit. 
 
The t-shirt, shorts and bag set is £12 
 
The tracksuit is £14 
 
Sizing is as follows: 
5-6, 7-8, 9-11, 12-13 
 
You can place your order through Gateway and upon arrival the PE kit will be delivered to your 
child’s class. In the event the sizing is not correct we will change it, so please do not let an 
uncertainty about sizing deter you. We will shortly have samples available in the playground too.  
 
Kind regards,          

 
Alice Aharon        Mrs Goodwin 
Executive Headteacher       Head of School  
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